
July 2024 

We are thrilled to announce that beginning today, July 1, 2024, all Errors & Omissions (E&O) claims will now be pro-
cessed directly by New Jersey Schools Insurance Group (NJSIG)! This change promises a more efficient and seam-
less experience for handling your claims. 
 

How to Submit Your Claims: 
Please send all E&O claims via email to FROI@njsig.org. Be sure to include all related documentation with your 
submission. This includes, but is not limited to, any filed complaints and petitions. Additionally, remember to com-
plete and attach an ACORD form ACORD form with the submitted claim.  

Need Assistance? 
NJSIG is excited to announce that Anthony Fernandez is now NJSIG’s Errors & Omissions Claims Supervi-
sor. Since joining NJSIG in 2018, Anthony has played a key role in enhancing many of the processes within the 
Claims Department. For inquiries about E&O, please reach out to Anthony directly at 609-386-6060 x3060 
or afernandez@njsig.org. 

In addition, Dina Senteneri has joined NJSIG as a Claims Examiner (E&O) to assist in handling new E&O claims. 
She may be reached at dsenteneri@njsig.org or 609-386-6060 x3085. For any additional questions, please contact 
your Member Services Representative. 

For Claims Filed Before July 1, 2024 
For any E&O claims submitted before July 1, 2024, please contact Summit Risk Services for assistance 
at NJSIGCLAIM@SUMMITRISK.COM.  

 
Primary contact at Summit Risk Services: 

 Richard Pevner, Vice President. 

 Direct: 215-443-3596 

 Cell: 804-335-8000 
Email: pevner@summitrisk.com 

 
Summit Risk Services Address:  
220 Gibraltar Road 
Suite 100 
Horsham, PA 19044 
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